
 

 

 

 

To:   All Medi-Cal IPAs 

From:  IEHP – Provider Services    

Date:      December 22, 2023             

Subject:  Cancelled and Reschedule Pending: IPA Provider Finance Experience –  

Review of DOFR, Provider Targeted Rate Increase (TRI) and Subcontracted 

Network Certification  

 

The IPA Provider Finance Experience – DOFR Review, Provider Targeted Rate Increase and 

Subcontracted Network Certification meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, January 3, 2024 is 

being rescheduled.   

We will provide a new date after the first of the year and plan to hold the rescheduled session in later January 

2024.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and continue to welcome feedback and questions ahead of the session on 

the topics referenced above.  

 

Please submit any questions or comments to Jessica Gonzalez, Gonzalez-J6@iehp.org or Juan Ortega, 

Ortega-J2@iehp.org. 

 

Happy Holidays and thank you for your partnership!  
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